
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024    
 
RE: Harm Reduction Workshop (Narcan Training)  
 

Ashley Legere, Executive Director of Cornerstone, will be facilitating three separate 
workshops on Harm Reduction that includes training on how to properly administer 
Narcan (Naloxone).  
 
This workshops/training will be held at the Cumberland Community Business Innovation 
Centre (CCUBIC) 5 Ratchford Street on: 
 
Friday, May 3rd from 12-3PM 
 
Wednesday, May 8th from 6-8PM and 
 
Saturday, May 18th from 11-2PM.  
 
Everyone is welcome to attend, please spread the word. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


